
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Update 
 

It’s hard to believe we are one week away from the end of Quarter 

1.  This will be the last week for students to finalize work and 

grades before report cards.  We are excited to have parent/teacher 

conferences the week of November 8th through the 11th.  This is an 

important time to meet with families and discuss the success we’ve 

had during the first quarter.  We do no have school on Friday, 

November 12th. 

 

If you know families who are not receiving our emails, please have 

them contact our office.  The transition from Q to Infinite Campus 

has been challenging, and we are missing contact information for 

families.  We apologize for this inconvenience. 

 

This is a reminder that pick-up and drop-off is located on Central 

and Bancroft.  Sussex Ave. is only for our busses.  Please help 

keep our students safe. 

 

It has been a great first quarter, and we look forward to our time to 

come.  As always, do not hesitate to reach out with questions. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
Kacie Laslovich 
Principal 
Washington Middle School 
kllaslovich@mcpsmt.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Last day of Quarter 1 – 
November 5th  
 
Parent/Teacher 
Conferences – November 
8th-11th  
 
No School – November 12th  
 
Thanksgiving Break – 
November 24th – 26th  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Attendance Hotline: 
728-2400 ext. 2667 
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Welcome Mr. Raymond Kingfisher 
 

We are excited to welcome Mr. Kingfisher, our Native American Specialist, 
to Washington Middle School.  He will be here to have lunch with students 

every Wednesday. 
 

WMS Yearbook News 
 

Buy your WMS Yearbook now!  On sale for $20 through March 31 (price increases to 
$25 after that).  Buy online at yearbookforever.com 
 
8th Graders - we need your baby photo!  Send 
to wmsyearbook99@gmail.com or use the Yearbook Snap app (downloaded to your 
device; use code: WMS).  You can also bring a photo to your homeroom teacher. 

Wildcat Hunters 
 
With hunting season now in full swing, we know that there are numerous Wildcats out 
and about and on the prowl for a harvest with their bows and rifles.  Mr. Smith is 
gathering harvest photos for a bulletin board to take pride in, and celebrate the skills of, 
our young hunters.  If you have a photo (preferably not overly gruesome), email it 
to gtsmith@mcpsmt.org or have your student bring a photo to room 101.  Feel free to 
send a photo from the hunt even if it didn't end in a harvest.  Please include the name 
and grade of the student.  But you better keep that "secret spot" a secret.  Best of luck to 
our Wildcat hunters! 
 

http://yearbookforever.com/
mailto:wmsyearbook99@gmail.com
mailto:gtsmith@mcpsmt.org


 

 

  

 

WMS PTA Meeting 

 

November 10th at 6:30 pm 

 

Washington Middle School 

 

***Enter at the main entrance on Central Ave. 
 

 
Coming Soon! 

 

During the month of November, we will be having a 
toiletry drive to support our students and families.  

We will send more information soon! 

 
Resources 

Website: https://www.mcpsmt.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=4362 
 

Bus Information: http://www.infofinderi.com/ifi/?cid=MCPS4CVNG54XW 
 

Washington Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/wmsmissoula/ 

https://www.mcpsmt.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=4362
http://www.infofinderi.com/ifi/?cid=MCPS4CVNG54XW
https://www.facebook.com/wmsmissoula/


 

 

 
 

 
 
 

  



 

 



 

 

  



 

 

 


